
 
 

 
 
 
 

HAPPY NEW YEAR! 
 
It's that time of year when many people reflect on what they have accomplished and what they 
want to achieve in the year to come; this is a great time to pause and reflect on the heart of God 
and the things He would have for you.  As servants of God, we are reminded to summit our plan 
unto the Lord, and He will direct our path (Proverbs 3:5-6).  Often, the goals I set are too easy to 
accomplish; they don't stretch my faith, but 2021 seems different.  It requires me to step out in 
faith and increase my efforts more than ever, which is exciting and challenging. Please continue 
to pray for our ministry as we seek to find 165 more 
sponsors for children in the coming year.  Pray that 
God would grant us favor with churches and 
individuals alike; the task before us great, but my 
hope is in God, who far exceeds my greatest fears 
and obstacles. 
 
House of Hope policy is to ensure that children 
benefit 100% from funds raised for them. However, 
we also need to raise our personal funds (a.k.a. 
missionary support).  I would ask that you 
prayerfully remember us in your giving so we can 
continue the work the Lord has set before us. 
 
May the Lord bless you richly in 2021 
 
 

Please cut and return bottom portion along with your donation. 
Please make checks payable to House of Hope 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 House of Hope P.O. Box 167 Port Orchard, WA 98366, 714-334-3129, houseofhopeasia@gmail.com 

MISSIONARY SUPPORT  $____________________________ 
ORPHAN SUPPORT  $____________________________ 
GENERAL FUND   $____________________________ 

 
 

CREDIT AND DEBIT CARD DONATIONS 
(CIRCLE ONE)     VISA      MC      AMERICAN EXPRESS 
#_____________________________________________________ 
CVC CODE:______________________EXPIRATION_______________ 
NAME ON CARD___________________________________________ 
I WOULD LIKE THE CHARGE TO OCCURE (CIRCLE ONE) 
MONTHLY     QUARTERLY ONE TIME 
 

 

January 2021 


